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Dear Parents of YC Seniors in Sports and Marching Band: 

 

As we move through summer that seems to move too quickly, our students will be back to school before we 

know it. Each fall we are given the opportunity to showcase and support our senior students in their sport or 

marching band by including them in our sports program publication. The publication allows parents and 

family members to honor all participating seniors, no matter the season. Parents who have seniors who play 

fall, winter, and/or spring sports or are a member of the marching band are encouraged to submit a 

personalized ad to support your child. These publications will be sold at various home games, or can be 

purchased through our Athletic Department. As a parent, this is your opportunity to be part of a long- 

running York Catholic tradition. 

 

Your block of space can be filled with a personal message and/or photo from the past or anything you feel is 

appropriate. This message and photo would be an excellent way to recognize years of hard work! Please see 

the attachment from a previous fall program as an example. 

 

The cost of this 1⁄4-page ad is being offered to you for $30 and the process is simple. 

• Log into your FamilyID.com account and click on the form titled, “Class of 2026 – Fall Sports & Band 

Program” or use the following link: https://students.arbitersports.com/york-catholic-middle-high-

school/class-of-2026-fall-sports-band-program 

• Complete the form that includes your message and a photo upload. 

• Complete the payment section using a credit card.  

 

If you would like to participate in this tradition, which I am certain your student will appreciate, please submit 

your child’s picture with your message and payment through FamilyID, by Thursday, July 31, 2025. 

 

On behalf of the entire Athletic Department let me extend our sincere thanks for all of the years of support 

you have given to our sports, our band program, our school, and more importantly our students. 

 

With sincere thanks, 

 
Brad Hayek 

Athletic Director 
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